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Thank you to everyone who patrticipated in the Celebrity Bartending Event last Tuesday
evening. | would like to recognize Pauletta Crowley for organizing the event and Skip
Schoettmer for handling the raffle, a job well done, thank you very much. Also thanks to all
members that provided raffle gifts. We raised about $1,500.

CLUB DISCUSSION
Quarterly Donations
Sign up for Youth of the Year Dinner will start on Wednesday. If you wish to attend the
dinner and are not attending the meetings, contact Jim Rodd or John Torbeck

HONOR FLIGHT 2016
April 19, May 17, August 30, September 20, and October 25
If you would like to take part in the Welcome Home ceremonies, arrive at CVG by 10 PM in
lower level of the terminal.

UPCOMING EVENTS
Hometown Hero Event, Colerain Chamber to honor Buddy LaRosa,
Pebble Creek, April 7, 2016 at 6:00 PM
Youth of the Year Dinner, May 4, 2015

YOUTH OF THE MONTH

FORTUNE UZO, Mt. Healthy High School

KATIE BERGMANN, McAuley High School
RYAN CARTWRIGHT, Northwest High School
DREW GREINER, LaSalle High School

DAZIAH TURNER, North College Hill High School
LAUREN LEMONS, Colerain High School

BEN HOFFMAN, Roger Bacon High School

SPEAKER SCHEDULE

April 6 Bill Dorward, Debbie Bowman, Executive Director of Boys Hope/Girls Hope
April 13 Alita Glardon

April 20 Bill Harvey

April 27 Doug Hechler

May 4 Youth of the Year Dinner, Clovernook Country Club
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